
 
Submitted via overnight delivery and  
Electronic Mail to: psc@utah.gov 
 
January 25, 2017  
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Attn: Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor  
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
RE: Docket No. 14-035-114: Reply of Sunrun and EFCA to Rocky Mountain 

Power’s Opposition 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg, 
 
Please find enclosed for filing in Docket Number 14-035-114 the REPLY TO THE 
OPPOSITION OF ROCKY MOUNTAIN POWER TO MOTIONS TO DISMISS 
AND FOR SUMMARY JUDGMENT, filed by Sunrun, Inc. and Energy Freedom 
Coalition of America (“EFCA”).  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely,   
 

Thadeus B. Culley 
Keyes & Fox, LLP 
401 Harrison Oaks Blvd, Suite 100 
Cary, NC 27517 
510-314-8205 
tculley@kfwlaw.com  
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